
16-17 F.W. Gavlak and Jefferson School Annex Building-Based Objectives  
 
1. ​Parent Involvement:​  During the 2016-2017 School-Year, Parent Participation will be 
increased through facilitation of two additional Parent Informational Sessions to be held 
during evening hours by the Principal and School Support Staff. Two meetings to be 
scheduled: Meeting 1- October, 2016 for Kindergarten-3rd Grade Parents. Meeting will 
focus upon introducing parents to reading strategies that can be utilized at home in 
helping the students become better readers. Meeting 2- January, 2017 for 4-6th Grade 
Parents. Meeting will focus upon strategies that parents can implement at home in 
helping to prevent drug and alcohol abuse for students. Parent surveys will be collected 
from all parents present to plan and facilitate future programming. 
 
2. ​Teacher Collaboration​:  During the 2016-2017 School-Year, the ScIP committee in 
conjunction with the principal will plan additional Teacher Collaboration events which 
will take place during scheduled faculty meetings. A total of 4/10 faculty meetings will be 
scheduled with a 30 minute collaboration block for teachers to discuss various topics 
during the school-year. An agenda and minutes will be generated for each of the four 
(4) collaboration sessions. This provides additional time when compared to the last 
school-year for teachers to collaborate and articulate on specific academic/pedagogical 
topics of interest. 100% of Teachers in attendance will participate which will be 
measured through signed attendance sheets.  
 
16-17 Wallington Jr./Sr. High School Building-Based Objectives 
 
1. By May of 2017, the number of students who choose the response “often” or “almost 
always” to  item 7c on the School Climate Survey will increase by 5%. Item 7c reads: 
“Please indicate how much you agree or disagree with the following: Thinking back over 
the past year in school, how often did you feel that the school work you were assigned 
was meaningful and important?” (2016 result: 22%...43% chose “sometimes.”) 
 
2. By June of 2017, a minimum of 50% of students will respond “yes” to the following 
statement on a school climate survey: “Students at my school treat each other with 
respect.” (2016 result: 42%) 
 


